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Townsend, Erle

From: Aaron <newca@tds.net>

Sent: Sunday, December 31, 2023 5:22 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Good morning.  

I am 100% against this proposal and find it ridiculous it is even being considered. There is no infrastructure to support it 

and the absolute rural nature of the state prevents it from being financially feasible. Maine is not California and even if it 

was there is no way we should be modeling ourselves after the worst state in the nation when it comes to intelligent 

ideas. Electric vehicle sales are down nationwide because the people have figured out there are too many unsolved 

issues regarding them. I could write a book on all the problems that you are refusing to acknowledge. I simply state 

again I am against it. 

Aaron R Newcomb 
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